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ST PATRICK’S  BULLETIN 
4th Sunday after Easter  
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Child Safety Standards :  

We have a Child Safety Policy in this Parish  
to ensure the safety and wellbeing of    
children in our care.    A Child Safety Code of 
Conduct has been adopted for all who work 
with  children in this Parish.  

“Everything is on the Table” - Plenary Council 2020  

The Mission: time for prayer, discussion, your questions and is-

sues as we discern our faith and our Church in these times.  

Mission Timetable for  Nhill on Friday, May 4. 

Parishioners are invited to celebrate Mass at 4pm on Friday,  

May 4. Following this Mass with one of the Redemptorist  

Missionaries we will have a cuppa and time to reflect and discuss 
our future in our church community.  

Nhill Mass Next Sunday 

Sunday April 29: Nhill at 10am 

Collections 

PGP : 255.00 

Pres: $ 117.00 

COUNTRY MASS TIMES:  

Sunday April 29: Dimboola 

8.30. Murtoa 8.30. Nhill 10.  

Sunday May 6th: Dimboola 

8.30. Murtoa 8.30. Nhill 10.  

Sunday May 13: Dimboola 

8.30. Murtoa 8.30.  

Sunday May 20: Dimboola 

8.30. Murtoa 8.30. Nhill 10.  

Sunday May 27:Dimboola 

8.30. Natimuk 8.30        

Murtoa 10.30.  

Parish Pastoral Council approved the replacement of the tiled roof on the  
presbytery at their December meeting.  This project will commence this week 
and we have engaged the services of Wayne & Mick Cannell.  
 
Child Safe Policy  As a result of the Royal Commission, there has a been quite 
a bit of  documentation that all  Parishes are legally required to adhere to.  
Parish Council has adopted the Child Safety Policy, that is displayed in the 
Church foyer, along with a “Code of Conduct”.   
We ask that Lay Leaders,  Readers, Eucharistic Ministers, Counters , Collectors 
& Cleaners all sign this documentation that is available at the back of the 
Church.   
 
Our Diocesan Community publication is available at the back of the church. 
 
Watoto Choir is returning to Nhill on August 1.  Further information will be  
available later. 


